
ANNUAL
PRESCHOOL
OPEN HOUSE
2023

All families with children that will be 3 or 4 years old by
September 1, 2023 are invited to an informational session
on the BPS101 preschool program and the preschool
lottery.

Wednesday, Jan. 18, 2021
6:00 PM - 7:00 PM
Alice Gustafson Elementary School
905 Carlisle Rd.
Batavia, IL 60510


